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Beachwood Breeze

P.O. Box 17385, 
Jacksonville, FL  32245
Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events
February 2024
www.Neighborhoodlink.com/Beachwood
Email – Beachwoodcivicassoc@gmail.com
Facebook Info:  Beachwood Neighborhood, Jacksonville, FL
WHAT HAPPENED?  TWO ACCIDENTS AT THE FIRST ISLAND IN TWO WEEKS
We have posted pictures of each incident on the Beachwood Neighborhood Facebook page.  These careless drivers caused extensive damage to the Welcome To Beachwood sign, crashed a palm tree, tore up irrigation fixture, damaged shrubs, knocked down the flag pole and more.  Our President, Trumaine Cyprian is collecting copies of the police reports.  The financial reimbursement to cover EXTENSIVE damages is yet to be determined.  We want to THANK TRUMAINE FOR ALL HIS HARD WORK.

BCA MEMBERSHIP DUES- WHAT IS THE MONEY USED FOR?
At the present time, we have received less than 70 memberships.  In the past, we received approximately 80 memberships which enabled the civic association to meet monthly expenses.  Some folks/Corporations only contributed $25.00 even though we voted to raise the amount to $50.00 per year. Here is how the money is spent:
Monthly expenses –Landscaper-$200; PO Box rental-$16; Xerox paper for newsletter-$30; printing newsletters-$46; Sunbiz (run by FL Dept. of State for management of Corporations and Limited Liability Companies)-$5.83; JEA lights-$60.  So, $357.83 x 12 months = $4,293.96.  

Since the current Treasury balance is half of the amount needed, we have come up with cost saving measures.  For example, post the Beachwood Breeze on FACEBOOK PAGE AND NEIGHBORHOODLINK WEB SITE SHOWN AT THE TOP OF THIS PAGE until the BCA membership dues drive starts again in May 2024.
GOALS FOR BCA IN 2024
1) Get more residents involved in the BCA to attend monthly meetings; 2) Fill the vacant Secretary
position as soon as possible; 3) Ask for volunteers to use the FREE BLUE trash provided by the COJ to collect trash thrown out along Beachwood Blvd.  Trumaine has the free bags so call him at (850)393-8585; 4) Need to increase the balance in the Treasury; and 5) Plan to apply for COJ Matching Grant Program in the future.
**SECRETARY POSITION NEEDS TO BE FILLED-**
If you know how to type, use Word on your computer you could fill the vacant slot.  During the civic meetings, simply write down the notes of what was discussed.  The monthly meetings last an hour or less.  It is a wonderful way to help your community!  If you have any questions about the position, use the email at the top of the newsletter.
WHEN IS TRASH COLLECTED?
We contacted Waste Pro to ask how to know when trash, recycle and yard waste will be collected.  Brian said to type in –
https://myjax.custhelp.com/app/home#rCw     then click on the Calendar and type in your home address,  A calendar for the month will show up with the icons noted for the appropriate days.
                                   Our Next Meeting


Will be held on Tuesday, February 20th at 7:00 pm at the Community Center located at 

11758 Marina Drive (across from basketball courts)

Please come out and meet us!
                                                  THANK YOU in advance for making a difference!

